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PMHS ATHLETIC BOOSTERS 

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING  

MINUTES:  19 March 2018 
 

CALL TO ORDER:  The meeting was called to Order at 7:00 by Todd Williams. 

 

ATTENDEES:   Jason Bellamy, Sue Uebersax, Todd Williams, Tim Tangires, Dave 

Beck, Shannon Sweaney, Thomas Kragh, Carson Uebersax, Deb McCollum, David 

O’Dea, Mary Michael Rosling, Julie Bechtel, Maya Sherter, Miriam Segreti and Melissa 

Laurentius. 

 

REVIEW OF MINUTES:  The minutes from the February 2018 meetings were 

reviewed and approved.  

    

FINANCE REPORT:  In March 2018, the Boosters deposited $22,507 and spent 

$6,322.  There is $52,926 in unrestricted cash and $40,584 in unappropriated funds.  For 

the Team Share of the Bingo proceeds: 

Baseball $240   Cross Country $45 

Softball $370   Wrestling $160 

Boys Lax $205  Football $15 

Girls Lax $255  Swim $10  

Boys Soccer $20  Tennis $200 

Girls Soccer $45  Field Hockey $25 

Track $135      Total $1725 

 

The Ravens’ Team Share is $1000 and the team amounts will be posted shortly.    

      

ATHLETIC DIRECTOR UPDATE: 

 

 We had a fantastic Winter Season.  The Boys Basketball, Swimming and 

Wrestling won Regional Championship.  Hunter Crowley, wrestling, won his 

championship match.  All the Banners and plaques will be updated. 

 The baseball uniforms are in and a couple of players thanked the Boosters for 

their support.   

 Thomas Kragh and Maggy Egan won the $2000 PMHS Cesky Scholarship. 

 Participation fees are due before 21 March 2018.   

 

COMMITTEE UPDATES: 

 

 Community Relations: 

 

 Next week the banners will be moved outside. 

 

Merchandising: 

 

 Nothing to report.   
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Concessions: 

 

 They will be moving everything to the outside concession stand 

later this week.  They believe they will have minimal purchases 

this season.   

  

Membership: 

 

 We have received $1800 in membership in the last two weeks and 

approximately four teams had all of their members turn in the 

form.   

  

Scholarship 

  Submittals for the scholarship are due by 1 April 2018. 

  

Team Liaisons: 

 

 Nothing to report.     

 

Program Book/Webmaster: 

 

 Nothing to report.   

 

BUSINESS FOR DISCUSSION: 

 

 Booster Board Meeting: 

 

 Todd thanked everyone who helped make our Bingo a great success.   

 The Ravens have invited us back to hand out programs next season.  

Todd discussed the Ravens’ VIP tent fundraiser and the possibility of 

us doing that next year. 

 There was a discussion about the fan bus and all facets of getting a 

bus and sustaining this activity.  Three people volunteered to meet 

with Dr. Abel and Todd to discuss doing this in the future. 

 

The following expenditures were approved at the meeting: 

Team share - $1725 

Bing - $450 

Alumni Basket - $308 

Membership - $50 

Board Insurance Policy Renewal - $900 

Banners for Regional Championship – boys swimming and 

wrestling - $1000 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Next Executive Board – 14 May 2018                     Booster Meeting – 21 May 2018 

Meeting adjourned at 8:25 p.m. 

Minutes submitted by Sue Uebersax 


